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 The group also noted several changes that have taken place on campus since the work that was 

completed in the spring of 2006. Those changes include completion of the Campus Plan, the 

significance of financial aid as a budgetary parameter, the closing of Moore Hall and the opening of 

Northwoods Apartments, increasing numbers of students studying abroad, and improved numbers 

from the Admissions Office (increase in applications, increase in yield, and increase in retention).  

 

 Finally, it was noted that the current over-enrollment figures are more than half-way toward 

adding an extra hundred students. The IPPC will make a decision on this recommendation in the 

near future.    

  

3. Other Reports 

 

      President Glotzbach noted that Rochelle Calhoun has been named the College’s next Dean of 

Student Affairs. She will succeed Pat Oles, who has provided exemplary service to the College in 

  


